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      Sunday 5th January 2020 

 

NOTICE PAPER 
 

 

Today 

   Epiphany Sunday 

  10:30 Elders’ Meeting 
  11:00 Morning Worship 

   With Holy Communion 

   
 

We are delighted to welcome visitors joining us for worship today. 

We hope you will make yourself known to the Minister or Elders.  

 

We extend a warm welcome to all children. We have a Junior Church 
for children from 3 years old, and for babies and very young children 

there is a creche in the Mansel Road Centre.  
 
万分欢迎你来联合归正教会三一堂崇拜。我们的崇拜首先是与英文堂一起的。

除了特別的日子以外， 在牧师作儿童短讲之后，我们会继续在副堂作中文崇拜

。期望你能参加。 

 

The Traidcraft Stall will be available again on Sunday 12 and 

Sunday 26 January 2020. 
 

Large print copies of this Notice Paper and Order of Service are 

available from the Door Stewards.  Please ask for a copy if you 
would like one. 

 

 

 

Items to be included in next week’s Notice Paper, must be sent to 

office@trinitywimbledon.org by Wednesday at the latest. 
 

 

http://www.trinitywimbledon.org/
mailto:office@trinitywimbledon.org


 

Next Week 

 

6 Mon       
 

7 Tue  

 

8 Wed 20:00 Elders’ Council 
 

9 Thu 14:00 New House group at 22 Courthope Villas 

  20:00 Church & Society 

  
10 Fri 10:00 Trinity Toddlers 

  20:00 Friday Fellowship 

  

11 Sat  

 
12 Sun  11:00 Morning Worship 

 

 

 

Favourite Bible passage survey 

Thanks to those who completed the survey forms recently. These 

have been passed to Dominic who will use them in planning future 

service and sermon themes. 

 

New Housegroup  

In November a small group of us met to discuss the possibility of 

starting a new housegroup. The consensus was that we would like to 

meet monthly on a weekday afternoon (probably Thursday) and that 

we would like to focus on Bible study.  
 

Our first meeting will be on Thursday 9 January at 2pm at 

22 Courthope Villas, SW19 4EH. We haven't decided yet what we will 

study but the invitation to join us is open to everyone. We would love 
it if you could join us or even lead or share leadership of the Bible 

study. 

 

It would be helpful to know how many people are interested or plan 

to come so please do let Cathy Dundee know if you would like to join. 


